
 

Introducing 
Our Reading Suitcases 
We are delighted to share with you our new 
initiative to inspire reading at home. Each and 
every child will be able to take home the suitcase 
to share and read books with the family. There 
are also books for adults to read so you can 
share your own love of reading with your child. 
 The suitcase will go home with one child  

from every class on a Friday and please return it 
on the following Thursday for the next child. 
In the suitcase you will find out how to look after          
the books and the special reading buddy.  
 Enjoy reading and sharing 

books together and please 
look after your reading 
buddy and books. 
 


